
IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO

José V. Toledo Post Office & Courthouse Federal Building
300 Recinto Sur St, Suite 109
San Juan, Puerto Rico 00901

Re: CM/ECF System Conversion

Please be advised that the CM/ECF system will be shutdown from Friday,
September 26, 2008 at 5:00 p.m. until  Monday September 29, 2008 at 7:00 a. m. to
convert to CM/ECF version 3.2.  A summary of the changes that you will notice can be
found at http://pacer.psc.uscourts.gov/documents/cmecf/relnotes/bankruptcy_3.2.pdf.

To avoid any difficulties, please verify with your software vendor if you have their
most recent update that is compatible with this new CM/ECF version.  For additional
materials and training modules refer to the CM/ECF Release 3.2 link in our web page.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 22nd day  of September 2008
.

Celestino Matta-Méndez, Esq.
Clerk of the Court
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